
 
 
 

Public Notice 
Hay River Breakup Update 
April 29, 2023 – 5:00PM 
 
The west channel is clear of ice and the river remains low.  With the capacity available the risk of 
flooding is reduced.     Ice remains in the east channel at this time.  Ice form the south is working 
it way from Alexandra Falls. 
 
RV registration is available now at 1-833- 699-0188. 
 
Pre-registration for the evacuation centre is available at 1-833- 699-0188 or 
http://hayriver.com/breakup. 
 
Hay River residents should follow flood preparedness recommendations distributed by the Town 
of Hay River.   Preparedness information can also be found at www.hayriver.com/breakup .  
 
The next update will be at 10:00AM on Sunday, April 30, 2023 or as conditions change. 
 

    
Ice in the West Channel has now cleared. 
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